
VT 14 Bridge Project Construction Update Week of December 12-16, 2016 
 
Construction at the VT 14 E Montpelier Bridge Project is in its final stages before closing for the winter. 
Curing of the concrete headwall on the end of a newly installed 42” drainage pipe will be done by mid-
week. The headwall is being kept warm by heating coils under blankets as it cures. Once cured, the form 
for the headwall will be stripped and the area around the headwall backfilled and shaped to divert water 
into the end of the new 42” pipe. 
 
Throughout the week, the contractor will be cleaning up the area, demobilizing equipment and 
removing material from the work site.  
 
All work will be done during the day with few traffic delays during the non-peak (9:00 AM – 3 PM) hours. 
Flaggers will assist motorists through the construction zone when travel is limited to one lane. 
 
 



 
 
"Construction workers are finishing the top surface of the headwall (center of photo) to 42" drainage 
pipe." 
 
 
 


